
Dear Seniors and Parents/Guardians,

The counselors met with the seniors during their English classes last week. We reviewed the college
application process including Scoir and the Common App. Here is the link for the PowerPoint that was
presented.

If you have not already submitted your Counselor Recommendation Questionnaire and Parent
Questionnaire, please do so ASAP.

As a reminder, the transcript release form needs to be handed in to your counselor, at least 10 school
days before the application deadline. Before you hand in the form, please double check with your
teachers that their letters of recommendation have been uploaded to Scoir. These forms need to be
directly handed to your counselor. Do not email them, leave them on their desk, or their mailboxes.

The North Hunterdon college fair will be on Wednesday, September 22 at 6 pm in the Main Gym.
Please check the list of colleges attending the fair. This list is changing as we are hearing from the
college representatives.

After October 1, any classes that are dropped will be reflected on the transcript as a withdrawal pass
(WP) or a withdrawal fail (WF). If you have any questions, speak with your counselor.

Hunterdon Central Regional High School will hold a “Helping Anxious Teens: A Parent’s Guide”
The Zoom workshop, presented by Hunterdon Behavioral Health and School-based Youth Services, will
be on September 27 at 6:00 p.m. Use this Zoom link to attend: https://zoom.us/j/99868355250

The Heisman High School Scholarship presented by Acceptance Insurance is proud to continue its
27-year tradition of honoring the nation’s most esteemed high school seniors and supporting high school
academic and athletic programs across the country. The program recognizes and rewards high school
seniors who accomplish tremendous feats in the classroom, on the field, and most importantly, within their
communities. Apply today for your chance to earn up to a $10k scholarship. The deadline to apply is
10/19/21. Visit this website for more information: heismanscholarship.com

This Sunday, September 19th from 10:30AM to 12:30PM, Senator Booker and Senator Menendez
will host their annual Service Academy Information Day for all New Jersey residents interested in
applying to a U.S Service Academy. The event will be fully virtual, with representatives from each Service
Academy, as well as ROTC participating. Log-in information can be found within the attached flyer, as well
as below. Prospective students, parents, teachers, coaches, and school counselors are all welcome to
attend.

Meeting link:
https://senate.webex.com/senate/j.php?MTID=mf8406a80a18667c11d729cd89972bee3

Meeting number:
2760 639 4319

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1keBuF2OuLNsJA3RNeH7sMCCVN5NXkZitU-saOWp_9k4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-egGZeYhgEe-pY0KmgR-2-i-gyR3NPpNZyZHHid2rNI/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S89V0x9sUEATHQ0lsOpEhTFrjv_JQ7k1EKK1hX7xQcg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S89V0x9sUEATHQ0lsOpEhTFrjv_JQ7k1EKK1hX7xQcg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n9jRVjJHo6WZD_grYYIrz4hI0LnsB-d3WS4w8_V--4Q/edit
https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/2021-college-fair-list/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QMbRakphe9i-w861BQxa834JIrK4lRMY/view?ts=61422fc3
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/zoom.us/j/99868355250__;!!J30X0ZrnC1oQtbA!b_XZT8y9toIb-VBRj9CnjEwiNPAEP0tBzhw8AuoaxFLubwDQCfUFVe2i0sSjnv0bCY_YLw$
https://heismanscholarship.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e1576373df2cf1a8b2733dadb&id=cb01ca2ec3&e=a5ccf195f4
https://senate.webex.com/senate/j.php?MTID=mf8406a80a18667c11d729cd89972bee3


Password: Service

Have an innovative business idea? You could win a full tuition scholarship to Rider! The Norm Brodsky
Business Concept Competition is designed to recognize and promote exceptional effort, skill, and
creativity among high school students. The winner of the senior pitch competition receives a full four-year
tuition scholarship to Rider University. For more information click on the link below.
https://www.rider.edu/academics/centers-institutes/center-entrepreneurial-studies/high-school-business-c
oncept-competition

Upcoming Events:
● College Fair, September 22 starting at 6 pm
● Fall College Panel Night, September 29 at 7 pm
● Financial Aid Night, October 20 at 7 pm

Previously emailed information is below.

If you have not already signed up for Scoir please do so ASAP. If you are not sure how to register, please
email your counselor.

Many resources can be found on the North Hunterdon Counseling Website. Be sure to visit it frequently -
https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/

I hope you have a great weekend!

https://www.rider.edu/academics/centers-institutes/center-entrepreneurial-studies/high-school-business-concept-competition
https://www.rider.edu/academics/centers-institutes/center-entrepreneurial-studies/high-school-business-concept-competition
https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/

